
NOTICE OF FY 2021 BUDGET, 
PROPOSED TAX RATES AND 
CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PLAN 
PUBLIC HEARING

Fluvanna County Board of Supervisors
Pursuant to Virginia Code Sec. 15.2-2506 a public hearing on the proposed FY 
2021 County of Fluvanna budget and Capital Improvement Plan (CIP) will 
be held on Wednesday, April 8, 2020, beginning at 7:00 p.m. at the Circuit 
Court Room, Fluvanna Courts Building, Palmyra, Virginia, at which time 
citizens of the County will be given an opportunity to appear before, and be 
heard by the Board of Supervisors on the subject of the FY 2021 Budget and 
FY 2021-2025 CIP.  
The budget totals $ 83,220,343 in revenues and expenditures, which represents 
a 0.5% increase from FY 2020. The proposed budget includes the following tax 
rates that would be effective for the tax year 2020.

2020 PROPOSED TAX RATES
2019	 2020

Real Property	 $ 0.925	 $0.945
Mobile Homes	 $ 0.925	 $0.945
Personal Property (Residential)	 $ 4.35	 $4.35
Personal Property (Business & Public Utilities)	 $ 2.90	 $2.90
Machinery and Tools $ 1.90	 $1.90

All levies above are per one hundred dollars of assessed valuation.
Anyone needing special assistance or accommodations due to a disability in 
order to attend the hearing should contact the County Administrator’s office, 
at (434) 591-1910, not later than 5 p.m. on April 1, 2020.  Additional information 
about the budget, proposed tax rates, or CIP can be obtained by calling the 
County Administrator’s office at (434) 591-1910.  A copy of the Proposed Bud-
get and CIP is available in the County Administrator’s Office, the Fluvanna 
County Library and on the County website at www.fluvannacounty.org.


